
188

17298/5

Ottawa, December 7, 1910.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 22nd ultimo in reference to the plans and specifi-

cations for the Carcross Boarding School.

In reply I beg to thank you for the trouble that

you have taken for this Department in the matter.

Your obedient
ervant

Ldwhnen

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Percy Rold, Esq.,

Miring Recorder,

Carcross, Y.T.
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